
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
MARCH 21st, 2017 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

WE HAVE A NEW LOOK – CHECK OUT OUR NEW WEBSITE 

ST. GREGORY’S COLLECTION FOR EASTER BASKETS 
 

CLUB NEWS 

SPRING ART CLUB IS HERE! (GRADES 5-8) 
 

PTA NEWS 

REMINDER:  PTA GENERAL MEETING 

DESIGN THE COVER FOR EMGA 

 EMGA WISH LIST 
 ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS AT THE EMGA 

 EMGA – CLASS BASKETS 
 

SPORTS NEWS 

PEE WEE TRACK – GRADES K-4 
JV-VARSITY TRACK – GRADES 5-8 

SAINT PETER SCHOOL ALUMNI BASKETBALL GAME 
 

There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today. 
 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

WWW.SCHOOLCAFETERIA.COM 

http://www.stpschool.org/
http://www.schoolcafeteria.com/


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s Exciting 
It’s Easy To Use 

The new and exciting  
Saint Peter School Website! 

CLICK THE PICTURE TO SEE OUR 
NEW WEBSITE 
CLICK HERE 

 
 

http://www.stpschool.org


March, 2017 

 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 
 
 Thank you for your continuous support of Saint Gregory’s Food 
Pantry. Our soup donations were delivered recently by fourth grade 
parents. Our next project is our Lenten project, collecting for Easter. 
 
 We hope to collect donations which can be used to fill Easter 
baskets for needy children and young people. Items such as Easter 
candy, trinkets, gift items, egg coloring kits, and even small baskets, 
Easter grass, and cellophane for wrapping the baskets are needed. 
Some small gift suggestions are coloring books, crayons, socks, nail 
art supplies, books, chalk, markers, jewelry, hair accessories, and 
Easter collectibles. Anything you’d like to find in an Easter basket 
would be a good idea. 
 
  All of our classes will be collecting your donations to be delivered 
to Saint Gregory’s. Should your family wish to fill and wrap a basket, 
it would be gratefully accepted and delivered with all of our individual 
donations. All donations are due by April 4. 
 
 Thank you for your continuous generosity. Your children are 
learning so much from you about doing God’s will by helping others. 
God bless you during this holy Lenten season. 
 
                                                                             Sincerely, 
 
                                                                             Miss Butler 



CLUB NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     ART CLUB 
 

THE SPRING ART CLUB IS OPEN TO STUDENTS  

GRADES 5-8. 

THE STUDENT’S WILL BE CREATING ART AND CRAFT PROJECTS. 

 IT IS A SIX WEEK PROGRAM 

BEGINNING TUESDAY, MARCH 28th THROUGH MAY 16 th  

(NO Art Club April 11th&18th) STUDENTS MEET AT 2:30 TO 3:30 

CLASS IS LIMITED TO 15 STUDENTS 

THERE IS A $10.00 fee. 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

NAME________________________________ 

GRADE________________________________ 
  



PTA NEWS 
 

 

REMINDER 

 
 

General PTA meeting will be held on 
Monday, March 27th at 7:00 p.m. in 

the cafeteria. 
 
 
 
*At least one member from each 
family is required to attend.  If you 
are unable to attend please call 
Andrea or Patti in the office before 
Monday. 
 
 
 

 Car Raffle Sign-Ups 
 



IT’S ART CONTEST TIME! 
 

 DESIGN THE PROGRAM COVER FOR THE 

EASTER MONDAY CARD PARTY 

 THIS YEARS THEME IS 

 
 

YOUR DRAWING MUST REFLECT THE CHOSEN THEME IN SOME WAY 
 ENTRIES MUST BE RECEIVED BY 

MARCH 30, 2017 
  

Instructions: 

USE ONLY DARK INK, DARK PENCIL OR DARK MARKER— NO COLORS 

USE ONLY WHITE PAPER 

WRITE YOUR NAME AND GRADE ON THE BACK OF THE DRAWING 

ALL ENTRIES BECOME PROPERTY OF ST. PETER SCHOOL 
  

DRAWING MUST BE DONE ON 5 ½ X 8 ½” PAPERS 

(ONE HALF A STANDARD SIZE PIECE OF PAPER) 
  

*DRAWING MUST INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING LETTERING* 
 

ST. PETER SCHOOL PTA 
EASTER MONDAY CARD PARTY 2017 

“BLUE RIBBON BASH” 
 

COVER WINNER WILL BE NOTIFIED BY 

APRIL 7, 2017  

***ALL SUBMISSIONS WILL BE IN THE PROGRAM*** 
  

RETURN ALL ENTRIES TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE— 

ATTENTION: LINDA REHRER k/o JACK grade 5 

PLEASE CONTACT ME AT 848-448-3600 WITH ANY QUESTIONS  

GOOD LUCK!!! 
  



CALLING ALL 

FAMILIES 
Please consider donating to the Easter Monday Gift 

Auction, either individually or with a group!  This is one of 

our largest fundraisers and we depend on this event to help 

the PTA reach its annual goal. 

WISH LIST 
Gaming Systems 

Wide screen televisions  

Golf Clubs 

Bicycles 

Patio Furniture 

BBQ Grill  

Ipads 

Use of timeshares 

Broadway/Talk show tickets 

Weekend get-a-ways 

Designer Bags  

Gift Card 

ANYTHING ELSE THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO WIN AT A GIFT 

AUCTION!!!! 
CONTACT LINDA (848-448-3600) OR VICKIE (848-448-8382) for more information 



 
SAINT PETER SCHOOL PTA 

ADVERTISING APPLICATION 

 

Business Name:_________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Name:__________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:_________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address:__________________________________________________________________ 

 

TYPE OF AD FOR OUR 800 to 1,000 GUESTS TO SEE 
 
Wall Sponsor  (sign)  $125 _______ 
Ad Journal    $100 _______ 

 

DEADLINE FOR ALL AD APPLICATIONS IS MARCH 30, 2017 

ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE 

 
 

Please submit ad information and payment to: 

 St. Peter School 
 415 Atlantic Avenue 
 Point Pleasant Beach, NJ  08742 
 Attn: Linda Rehrer/Advertising Gift Auction 
 
Please email your print ready ad to Heimsrehrer@aol.com  
 
 
COMMENTS:________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________ 

  

mailto:Heimsrehrer@aol.com


 

Easter Monday Gift Auction 
 

Class Baskets 
Please donate items that relate to your child’s class theme for 

the gift baskets and help make the gift auction a success! 
 

Students can bring donations to their classroom or parents can 

bring donations to the March PTA meeting.   

Thank you for your support! 

 

 
Kindergarten   Princess/Dress Up 

First Grade   Family Game/Movie Night 

Second Grade   Summer Fun 

Third Grade   Dog Lover’s Basket 

Fourth Grade   Gardening Basket 

Fifth Grade   Lego Basket 

Sixth Grade   Star Wars 

Seventh Grade   Sports and Fitness 

Eight Grade   Spa at Home 

 

 
  



SPORTS NEWS 

Practices begin early April at Antrim School Track  

ALL SPORTS FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED 

BEFORE PARTICIPATING 

 A NOTARIZED medical release 

 Membership Permission 

 A current sport physical 

 See the Sports link on the St. Peter School website to 
download forms.  

There is a $25.00 fee, payable to the SPS Sports Council only if your child 

did not participate in Cross Country.  

Email or Call Coach John Heims if interested in joining the team! 

johnfheimsesq@verizon.net 

848-448-3700 

 
 

  

mailto:johnfheimsesq@verizon.net


SPORTS NEWS 

Are you interested in running 
JV/Varsity  

Spring Track? 

WHO:     Boys and Girls Grades *4-8   
      (4th Graders may participate in either Pee-Wee or JV Track)  

No experience necessary!  

WHEN:  First practice – Tuesday, April 4th  

ALL SPORTS FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED 

BEFORE PARTICIPATING 

 A NOTARIZED medical release 

 Membership Permission 

 A current sport physical 

See the Sports link on the St Peter School website for forms 

Fee:  $50.00 – payable to St Peter Sports Council  
*Applicable if you have not participated in sports this 
school year  

 
Contact Coach Hewitt to join --  hewittja@yahoo.com 

  

mailto:hewittja@yahoo.com


 
 

 
 

 
 
 


